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Multiple antenna systems have been shown to provide improved capacity and 
quality compared to traditional single antenna systems. To achieve the benefits of 
multiple antennas, the signal must be adapted to the current channel conditions.  
Unfortunately, the forward channel will not be known to the transmitter without 
some sort of feedback in frequency division duplexing systems. In this talk, we 
overview how a finite rate feedback path from the receiver to the transmitter can be 
used to adapt to the transmitted signal. A portion of the talk will be denoted to 
feedback design when feedback overhead is taken into account. It will be shown 
that there is always a limit to the amount of feedback that can be used without 
degrading performance. 
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